
 

 

 

Autumn Is Here! 

Autumn has finally arrived which means Halloween isn't far away! We 
have some fun activities planned for this month which we think the 
children will enjoy at our breakfast and after school sessions. 
Over the next few weeks, our craft table will have Autumn and 
Halloween pictures and word searches for the children to complete. 
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Pumpkin plates 

On Tuesday the 17th during our afternoon session, we will be 
making pumpkin plates. 
The children will be able to paint their pumpkin design onto their 
paper plates and decorate it with various sticky craft materials!  
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Skeleton Pictures 

On Friday the 20th, we will be designing our own skeletons. The 
children will have a cut out template of a skeleton which they can put 
together how ever they like. They can decorate it with lots of different 
sticky materials and colouring pencils and pens. 
This will be during our afternoon session. 
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Halloween Krispie Buns! 

After half term week on our Halloween PM session (Tuesday the 
31st), we will be making chocolate krispie buns topped with jelly 
bugs!! 
The children will hopefully enjoy one of their spooky buns during 
snack with us and take one home to show all the family. 
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October News 

Our Before & After School club would like to welcome Katie to the team who will be the 
clubs new manager as from Monday the 13th of November. Katie comes with a 
wealth of experience of working with children and lots of fun ideas for activites and 
events. 
Our current manager Emily will be moving to Young Discoverers Nursery but will be 
providing support to ensure a smooth transition and continuity of care.  
We we would also like to mention that our setting is registered for tax free childcare! 
This is a way of effectively gaining a discount on your childcare through a savings 
account which is topped up by the government. It can't be used with childcare 
vouchers, but is really great if you can't use vouchers or are self employed. 
If you are interested, here is a link to the government website with all the information 
on. 
https://childcare-support.tax.service.gov.uk/par/app/eligibility 
Back to top 

 

 

  

Contact Us 

Don't forget to pop into any of our sessions if you are interested in 
our before and after school club or know of anyone who may be! You 
can contact us via: 
Mobile 07827918591 
Our Facebook 

Page https://www.facebook.com/YoungDiscoverersCliffe/ 
Email us at either 
ruth@youngdiscoverers.com 
info@youngdiscoverers.com 
or simply pop in to any session.  
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